
Dundana School – January 2023 

 

Happy New Year to all!  We are back to a smooth start at Dundana School, with a focus on 

renewing all our good routines and “beeing” kind to each other. 

Some Upcoming Events 

Monday January 16 – School Council Meeting – 6:30 PM in the Library 

• This will be a hybrid meeting, in person and online through MS Teams.  If you would like 

to attend virtually please email eamcquee@hwdsb.on.ca by Monday January 16 by 

noon and a link to the meeting will be sent to you. 

Thursday January 19 – Indigenous Storyteller 

• Grade 1 – 5 students will experience Indigenous stories through guest storyteller Todd 

Jamieson 

Skittles Leagues 

• Prior to the holidays, Junior students had the opportunity to play Skittles in the gym 

under the direction of Mme. Godley.  Now Grade 1-3 students will have this 

opportunity, thanks to Ms. Jurski.  Students who are interested have brought a letter 

home.  Please return this letter by January 13. 

Popcorn Days 

• Popcorn continues to be sold on Thursdays for $2 a bag at 2nd nutrition break. 

Thank you for your support of Dundana School. 

 

Mrs. E. McQueen 

Temporary Princial 
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